Dtar server§

September14, 2016
To:  Future and present altar servers

From: dDea.con gameﬁs and dfina gffooe

RE:  Altar server practices

Thank you to those of you who are altar servers. We appreciate all you do. We encourage
those of you who are considering becoming altar servers at Blessed Sacrament Catholic
Church to become a part of this service group! This ministry is very important. We are in
need of servers who will commit to helping us.

For servers serving two years or less - you have to come to one practice.

For new servers - you have to be in fourth grade or above, received your First
Communion, parishioners and come to at least two practices to begin serving on weekends.
Coming to more than two practices is a great idea if your schedule will permit it.

Servers at other parishes- you have to come to at least one practice to serve at school
Masses.

The scheduled practices are:

Saturday September 17  8:30am-10:00am

Tuesday September 20  3:00pm -4:15pm
Wednesday September 21  4:45pm-5:50pm

Saturday September 24  8:15am-9:45am

Thank you for being a part of this important ministry!

Have a blessed day!



